ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

August 26, 1970

ATTENDEES: Harry Smith

Dick Chandler Rose Hager

Al Pavey Roger Hobart John Stap

Bob Scott

Frank Morgan Fred Joy

Phil Arbuckle Gene Lindquist Harry Jennings

MINUTES:

Resignations from Hal Toy and Cammid Arrendell accepted.

Wm. H. Neuschaefer - Missile Hardware Mfg. - Jim Colovin - approved for membership.

Gene Lindquist reported on discussion with Governor Bird regarding member transferring. Moved by Chandler, seconded by Morgan that an active Rotarian moving into our jurisdiction will not be charged an initiation fee - Carried.

Frank Morgan moved, Bob Scott seconded, that an appeal for donations to Corpus Christi be made at next meeting - Carried.

Al Pavey reported on exhibiting of banners.

Phil Arbuckile reported on Student Exchange Program. Space Center has offered to assist the District with visit, March 1971, of six Aussie students.

Gene Lindquist given approval to order 150 "A Matter of Honor."

Harry J. Jennings

Club Secretary